Information Note to the Press (Press Release No.ég\/2018)

For Immediate Release

“Extension of time for receiving comments on “draft Telecom
Commercial Communication Customer Preference Regulation, 2018.”

New Delhi 11th June, 2018: The Telecom Regulatory Authority of India
(TRAI) issued a draft Telecom Commercial Communication Customer
Preference Regulation, 2018 on 29.05.2018 inviting written comments

from the stakeholders by 11.06.2018.

2 On request from the stakeholders, the last date for receipt of written
comments, if any, from the stakeholders has been extended to

18/06/2018.

3 Comments may be sent, preferably in electronic form, to Advisor
(QoS) on the e-mail address advqos@trai.gov.in or by fax at
011-23213036. For any clarifications Shri Asit Kadayan, Advisor (QoS),
telephone No. 011-23230404 may be contacted.




